Hunterdon Preparatory School Picture Day

REMINDER

Formal individual portraits for your packages, school ID and yearbook will be taken

Wednesday, September 17, 2025

HPS picture program will be all online.

This will remain a pre-pay picture program as in the past.
There are no proofs to view with this school program.

Students and parents desiring to purchase portraits please click below.

CLICK HERE .
https://villagestudio.us/sytist E] % 1p ‘i! ;;?EsE,]
Enter password HPS25 :

Please place your order now.

lace your order.
F|n|shed picture packages will be distrubed

by the school in 3-4 weeks For mobile orders
gour safz'sfc'wﬁ'on is important fo us, scan and enter PW
please review the c/o{ﬁsng' suggestions below.
These memories wi appear in your yecwéoof )[(‘wever

If you have any photo related questions, please email bob@villagestudio.us
or check out “FAQ” on the ordering website.

Lights...Camera.
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face rather than the clothing.

portrait...the

All students will be photographed for school records, so please dress appropriately.
bob@villagestudio.us
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